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Karen DeMaria

From: Patmsmad <patmsmad@aol.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 3, 2019 9:26 AM
To: Karen DeMaria
Subject: 2404 Seidenberg tree choices

I am emailing on behalf on Cindi  Madiedo the owner to confirm that the tree removal is on the next tree commission 
meeting October 8th, 2019  
 
 
The following are a list of trees (from your list)  that she will choose from (not all) when the tree is removed and the site 
becomes easier to plan replanting 
 
 
 
Jamican Caper  
 
Spanish Stopper 
 
Fiddlewood 
 
Black Ironwood 
 
Spicewood 
 
Satin  Leaf  
 
 
 
As you can see several are attractive to birds, wildlife and bees and at least 1 tree will be "bird friendly" 
 
 
Let me know if there is anything else you need from her 
 
 
Thank you for your efforts to help with this tree issue 
 
 

Pat	
		
Patricia		Madiedo	
		
	


